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Update on 12 and 15 Passenger Vans

Previously, Bulletin 2005-25, we provided an advisory for 15 passenger vans, below is an update to that bulletin.

As part of our underwriting requirements for 12 and 15 passenger vans, these vehicles need to have a disposal plan to replace them with safer vehicles and to make modifications to existing vehicles.  Based upon changes in recent vehicle design and available options these requirements are being amended.

Starting with vehicle model year 2007 any 12 and 15 passenger vans with ALL of the following options will now be considered acceptable and no longer require modifications.

· Four Wheel Anti-Locking Braking System – ABS brakes

· Three point center seat belts

· Tire pressure monitoring system

· Electronic stability controls 
While these newer models are an improvement over older models we still need to be diligent with risk management.  With many of our insureds having vehicles of different model years there are now acceptable alternatives. 
Vehicles used for cargo operations or that are used for wheel chair transport are not subject to a disposal plan, modifications nor are they required to have the options listed above.

If you have any questions, please contact your Program Manager directly.
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